
Services For BC Hunters 
Are Moving Online
The Province has launched a 
new BC Hunting website 
www.gov.bc.ca/hunting 
as a first step in creating 
a full-service online 
system for hunters.

Your Fish and Wildlife ID (FWID)
To get started in April, you’ll need a FWID to apply for LEH or to buy a hunting licence. The FWID 
is a permanent number linked to your personal online profile, and will be your passport to 
hunting services.
The FWID replaces the old BC Hunter Number card, but don’t worry – if you already have a 
BC Resident Hunter Number, your new FWID will be the same number, with three extra digits.
It’s easy to get your FWID. Come April, just go online and follow the simple registration process. 
Whether you’re a first-time hunter or a pro, the system will automatically generate your new FWID.
There is no cost to get your FWID.

Don’t want to use the online service?
We’re happy to accommodate you. Just drop into any Service BC, FrontCounter BC or participating 
vendor location or call the FrontCounter BC Contact Centre at 1-877-855-3222.

Watch for our new services coming online in April! 
In the meantime, for the latest news and updates, visit

www.gov.bc.ca/hunting

The BC Hunting online system 
will give you instant access 
to a range of products and 
services. This April, we’ll launch 
online Limited Entry Hunting 
(LEH). The draws will follow 
the same rules as before, but 
now you can apply from home, 
any time of day, and track your 
application(s) in real time.


